

February 28, 2022

Greg Harris, President & CEO Rock & Roll Hall of Fame & Museum REDACTED ADDRESS

Dear Greg,

On behalf of the Arts Management Association, Music Industry Association, and members of the Baldwin Wallace University community, thank you for your wise words during the keynote speech of our Virtual Networking Weekend. The event was a great success in large part due to your openness and willingness to speak frankly about the industry to our students and community members.

In appreciation of your time and wisdom, a donation of \$500 has been made to the Rock and Roll Hall of Fame's Educational Programming on behalf of both Arts Management Association and Music Industry Association.

Thank you again for your time, and we look forward to maintaining our relationship with the Rock and Roll Hall of Fame in the future.

Sincerely,

Emma Morris
Executive Director
AMA

Alivia Leyland Director of Membership MIA Kelly Schikowski Assistant Director AMA